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The Activities Group 
is looking for 
volunteers. 

By Kim Whitehead 

The warm weather is almost 
here and the fun is going to 
be starting in the park soon.  
For anyone who would like 
to be part of an awesome 
group, now is your chance.  
On May 17th the Activities 
Group will have their first 
meeting to start the new 
season.  They would love it if 
you would join them at 10 
a.m. in the Library. This is an 
opportunity to get to know 
the people in the park. 
Whether you are new to the 

park or have been a long 
time resident, being involved 
with this group will give you 
a chance to meet new 
people.  Help is always 
needed and very 
appreciated. 
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When you are in Cascade at 
Leisuretime this year if you 
happen to run into Gretchen 
Beatty, please take the time to 
thank her for her service on the 
Board these past few months.  

She stepped up and helped when 
the Board had numerous 
resignations and spent 
many hours working on 
projects for the Board. 
Being on the Board can be 
time consuming and often 
a thankless job, so at this 
time I would like to say 
Thank you Gretchen.  Your 
efforts are appreciated. 

 

THOUGHT OF THE DAY 

There's a fine line 
between fishing and just 

standing on the shore 
like an idiot. 

 
 

 

  

In the Spotlight 
by Kim Whitehead 

 

Thi 

Our attitude towards others determines their 
attitude towards us. 

 Earl Nightingale 

 

 
“in  
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PICTURES COMPLIMENTS OF BING, DEER 
PICTURE COMPLIMENTS OF JOE 
STRAHLER 

 

 
 

Elections for the board will 
be here before you know it. 
Nomination forms will be 
sent out May 12.  As you are 
aware the proxy system has 
been changed so that each 
and every lot owner will get 
a ballot and be able to vote 
in the election.   After 
nominations are received all 
nominees will be contacted 
by the board to make sure 
they want to run in the 
elections.  This is a good 
time to make sure your 
phone number is current.  
After nominations are sent 
and candidates are verified 
that they want to run, ballots 
will be printed and sent out 
on June 20th.  Once you 

receive your ballot you will 
have until July 18th to return 
it to Riverside.  The annual 
meeting will be held on July 
23rd.    All candidates will 
have access to the pavilion 
on July 3rd to be able to talk 
with any potential lot 
owners.  

 

 

  

 

Election Information 
by Kim Whitehead 
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FREQUENTLY ASKED 
QUESTIONS 
BY KIM WHITEHEAD 

 
 

The following information is 

reprinted from our website under 

the tab FAQ.   

 

Pavilion Rental- The pavilion can 

be reserved by a lot owner for a 

refundable fee of $25.00.  The fee 

is to be paid at the time the 

reservation is made. Please 

contact Steve Whitehead (D‐36)  

 

 Pool Hours-  

Summer Hours 

 8am‐8pm- All swim 

 8pm‐10pm Adult swim only  

Winter Hours  

10am‐6pm All swim  

6pm – 8pm Adult swim only 

 

This is just a part of what is on 

our website.  For more 

information, go to  

 

http://www.leisuretimervparko

nline.com/faq.html 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are you looking for something 
to do?  Need a little 
entertainment?  Check out the 
Roxy Theatre 

 114 S Main St, Cascade, ID  
83611 

 

  

 

Did You Know? 

Throughout the Lake 

Cascade Recreation area, 

you can find quite a few Hot 

springs. Some of the Hot 

springs are developed and 

some are natural.  The 

easier ones to locate include 

Gold Fork Hot Springs, 

Trail Creek Hot Spring, 

Molly’s Tubs, Molly’s Hot 

Spring, Vulcan Hot Springs, 

Penny Hot Springs and 

Sixteen Mile Hot Springs... 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“It does not matter 

how long you are 

spending on the earth; 

how much money you 

have gathered or how 

much attention you 

have received. It is 

the amount of positive 

vibration you have 

radiated in life that 

matters,”  
― Amit Ray, Meditation: Insights 
and Inspirations 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.goodreads.com/author/show/492884.Amit_Ray
http://www.goodreads.com/work/quotes/43083525
http://www.goodreads.com/work/quotes/43083525
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Lots/Park Models 
for sale 

By Kim Whitehead 

If you have a lot or park 
model for sale and would like 
a little extra exposure, send 
in information and pictures 
on your park model/lot.  I will 
print the information in the 
newsletter.  You can send 
the information to 
ltrvcascade@gmail.com.  
Room is limited so be the  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

first to get yours submitted.  
The real estate market is in 
full swing. 

 

 

 

 

Do you have 
grandbabies or 
pets you would 
like to brag 
about? If so 
send in your 
pictures.   

 

Picture from parkmodel.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Like I said, I 
love to brag 

about mine but I am willing to let 
someone else have a little space 
in the newsletter if they would 
like to submit photos.  The above 
photo is of my grandsons Ayden 
(3) and Calvin (1).  We are 
celebrating both of the boys’ 
birthdays. Picture to the left are 
Abbie and Penny. 

mailto:ltrvcascade@gmail.com
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I would like to extend a 
warm welcome to everyone 
coming back for the season 
and to all the new 
homeowners this year.  From 
the looks of things, we 
should see a lot of new faces 
around the park.  For anyone 
who is new to the park, you 
can get information from our 
website.  If you have 
questions you can also 
contact the Board by 
emailing 
ltrvcascade@gmail.com or 
using the contact us button 
on the website.  When 
submitting an email, please 
enclose your lot number and 
phone number.   Our Board 
Members are happy to help 
and will get in touch with 
you as soon as they can. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I  

 
 

 

 
  

Welcome 
by Kim Whitehead 

Keep an eye out 

We are in the process of getting the 

year started.  Some items to watch 

for in the next few days which will 

be posted on our website are: 

Clean up – We are looking for 

volunteers to schedule a Park 

clean-up day for June 4th.  It will 

include curbside yard debris service 

on that day along with a BBQ.  

Anyone interested in volunteering 

email ltrvcascade@gmail.com by 

May 15th. 

 

Rental committee – We will be 

looking for volunteers to put forth 

ideas on the best way to deal with 

rentals.  This will be done to try and 

reduce problems with renters.  

Anyone interested in being part of 

this committee, please email 

ltrvcascade@gmail.com and put 

rental committee in the subject 

line.  

 

mailto:ltrvcascade@gmail.com
mailto:ltrvcascade@gmail.com
mailto:ltrvcascade@gmail.com
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Let me begin this section by 
telling you about a person who 
means the world to me.  Her 
name is Peggy and she is my 
Aunt.  This woman sees the best 
in everyone.  When you are 
around her she makes you feel as 
if you are the most important 
person alive.  It doesn’t matter if 
you are family or someone she 
just met.  You are always 
welcome in her house. 

(My sister Tammy, Aunt Peggy and myself.) 

This picture was taken in 2004 at 
my parent’s surprise 40th 
Anniversary party that the 3 of us 
had planned.  We had such a 
wonderful time and my parents 
didn’t have any idea.  My now 
husband Steve and I went to Las 
Vegas that year and got married.  
When we returned we had my 
parents convinced that the party 
was our reception.  Those are   
such great memories.  She truly 
was a wonderful person and I will 
miss her greatly.  We had such 
fun planning parties together and 
getting together for lunch.  She 
truly was an inspiration.  This is 
the reason for not getting a 
newsletter out in April and for this 
I apologize.  But as you can 
imagine my heart wasn’t in it.  It 
has been difficult with the death 
of my Aunt Peggy. There are days 
that I think about her and still 

can’t imagine life without her.  
But the one thing I do know is she 
wouldn’t be happy if anyone was 
sad for too long.  She lived an 
amazing life and I will cherish all 
the times we spent together and 
miss her each and every day. 

 “Every man’s life ends the 
same way. It is only the 
details of how he lived and 
how he died that distinguish 
one man from another.”  
―Ernest Hemingway 

 

 

 

 

  

 
Editor’s Note 
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